
 

The Town of Mendon is working with VHB to develop a 

comprehensive vision and thoughtful recommendations 

to improve safety for all users along the  

US Route 4 Corridor.   

 

VHB has prepared a DRAFT Scoping Report and will 

present their findings and recommended improvements 

at this public meeting.   

 

A copy of the DRAFT Scoping Report is available on the 

Town website: www.mendonvt.gov 
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Rutland Regional Planning 
Commission 
3rd Floor Conference Room
67 Merchants Row, Rutland 
 

 
Join via Microsoft Teams 
By Link:  Click here to join 
By Phone: 1-802-440-1368 
Phone ID: 799 732 146# 
 
 

http://www.mendonvt.gov/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmI1ZjRlYTUtNzA2Mi00MjlkLWJjZWQtNjM3NmYxMjU0NDQw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226c07da67-d723-47f8-b085-2b684933fef7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22387aab73-52c5-43e7-9342-fd9c751c4739%22%7d

